
From: Asst Exec Sec
To: "To:"
Subject: BOS AGENDA ITEM 10.17.14
Date: Friday, October 17, 2014 2:51:43 PM
Importance: High

For BOS agenda
 

From: Seth Karlinsky [mailto:sethkarlinsky@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 1:55 PM
To: dilly
Subject: CCC Reservation for November 16
 
Dear Dilly,
 
We are looking to reserve the Chilmark Community Center for a West Tisbury School Spaghetti

 Supper to benefit the 5th grade class on November 16th, 2014.
 
I know that the rules and regulations have changed over the summer and a portion of any benefit
 profits are to be shared with the CCC.
 
I was looking to have this addressed at the next selectmen’s meeting to see if we could have this
 waived as the benefit dinner is for the children’s upcoming class trips.
 
Thanks you in advance for your help in this matter.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Seth Karlinsky
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